
Request for Quotes 
 

The Town of Baldwin Board of Supervisors are requesting quotes for a 
per time pumping of the town hall holding tank located at 2399-90th 

Ave., Baldwin, WI. 54002 
Must be licensed and insured. 

Payments are made by the 10th of each month. 
Averages 2-3 times per year. 

Quotes may be submitted by mail to:  
Town Clerk 

1061-245th St. 
Woodville, WI. 54028 

 
Or by email at: 

clerk@tn.baldwin.wi.gov 
 

Quotes will be excepted until May 2, 2025, and reviewed and selected 
at the Thursday, May 8, 2025, board meeting. 

 
James Harer, Clerk 
 


